
                                                     

Monday 1st June 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Critical Worker Childcare - w/c 8th June 2020 

 

If you are not a key worker, please do not complete this survey.  

 

School will continue to open to the children of critical workers as outlined by the government. If 

your child is in nursery, reception, or Year 1, they will be placed in a group with other children 

from their class. If your child is in Year 2, 3, 4, 5 or 6, they will be taught in a mixed group of no 

more than 10 children.  

 

Please clink on the following link if you need to reserve a place for the week beginning Monday 

8th June.  We will close this survey on Wednesday 3rd June. 

 

Nursery places will be chargeable if not covered by the 15 or 30 hours provision.   We will expect 

nursery children for the sessions they are usually booked with us. 

 
All children should bring a packed lunch to school with them until notified otherwise. 

 

As always, if you have any further questions, please contact the office and we will try our best to 

help you.  Please remember that these are challenging times for us all and sometimes we may 

not have the answer you are looking for straight away.  We continue to be contactable through 

the office email or by phone should you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Emma Lote 

                               

https://www.surveyhero.com/s/97cc2bf

